
Adams Lake Indian Band releases Soft Launch of Redesigned Website 

 

Friday, September 16, 2016 

We’re excited to announce the soft launch of our redesigned website today!  

www.adamslakeband.org 
 

While it’s live and operational, there’s still some photos to add and some refinements to be made 

before the Official launch on Friday, September 30th, 2016. 

Improved looks and functionality: 

The redesigned site delivers vast improvements, easier maintenance and uploads; viewing and 

vibrant colours just to name a few. 

This soft launch gives us: 

 Adequate time to train the Website Team members on proper use and functionality 

 Generate feedback from audience 

 Time to fine tune site functionality and processes 

This project represents another step that continues to show how we are continuing to move 

forward better communications with our stakeholders. 

I would like to send out a huge thank you to the Website Team for their had work and dedication 

over the past few months to this huge project. 

We’d love to know what you think.  You can use the contact form or give Communications 

Department a phone call (250)679-8841. 

By Karen Everard 

Communications Coordinator 

http://www.adamslakeband.org/

